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December 16,2009 

Ms. Julie Babcock 
Senior Environmental Specialist 
Ormond Beach Generating Station 
6635 South Edison Drive 
Oxnard, CA 93003 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- RELIANT ENERGY ORMOND BEACH, LLC, 6635 SOUTH EDISON DRIVE, OXNARD, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. 93-010, FILE No. 06-099, CI No. 9096) 

Dear Ms. Babcock: 

We have received your letter dated December 12, 2008, requesting that we terminate your 
enrollment under the General Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR Order No. 93-OIO), for 
discharge of groundwater pumped during dewatering activities. In the letter, you indicated that 
the dewatering activities were performed on July 5, 2006. Regional Board staff conducted a 
field inspection on June 7, 2007 and verified that no discharges were occurring and that the 
project was completed. 

Since you have completed the construction and dewatering and you no longer need the WDR, 
the coverage under Board Order No. 93-010, CI No. 9096 for the subject iaciiity is hereby 
terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager, Mr. Orlando Gonzalez, at (213) 
620-2267 or Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (213) 620-6156. 

Sincerely, 

goscue 

cc: Mr. James Evans, County of Ventura, Environmental Health Division, Liquid Waste 
Ms. Melinda Talent, County of Ventura, Environmental Health Division, Land Use Section 
Ms. Kimberly Bolander, South Coast Air Quality Management District 
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